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My name is Tina Schimpf from Canby, Oregon. I'm strongly opposed to HB 2025.
Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-
living crisis is unacceptable. This bill will deeply impact my family and all Oregonians.
Rent, food and energy bills are crippling the people who have lived here all our lives,
and this will add to the strain. Enough with taxing us to death!



